
Good evening, 
 
This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 
positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 
students.   
 
As the parents of an out of state student at URI, our son is faced with the challenges and accompanying 
anxiety of finding suitable and affordable housing during his time in school.  The increase in tuition for 
an out of state student brings enough challenges.  Without support of reducing the current town limits, 
the fewer housing opportunities and increased rents will result in make attending URI cost prohibitive 
for a student whose home is outside of the state of Rhode Island. 
 
Please SUPPORT House Bill H7382. 
 
Thank you, 
 
C. David and Donna L. Green 
5 White Tail Way 
Annandale, NJ 08801 
donnagreen@comcast.net 
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